
The Worker Rights Consortium has verified 

that this product was sewn at a factory 

where workers are paid a living wage and 

where their workplace rights are respected, 

including the right to unionize. 

The Worker Rights Consortium (WRC) is 

a non-profit, independent labor rights 

monitoring organization whose affiliates 

include over 175 colleges and universities. 

The WRC conducts labor rights investigations 

at apparel factories on behalf of these affiliates. 

The WRC is funded by universities and 

charitable foundations and accepts no money 

from the maker of this product or from any 

other company. For more information, go to: 

www.workersrights.org/verification


